From: <u>DianeRehak</u>
To: <u>Clerk</u>

Subject: support of Health Board

**Date:** Sunday, October 10, 2021 11:20:10 AM

I support the Health Board & the decisions they have made for last 19 months which have help keep us safer than most places in the country. I do not think non medical people who do not believe masking works or that the vaccine is effective should be able to reverse the Boards authority on issues regarding public health & safety. Please also let Mr. Bunek know that letters & public comments from folks in the county are not "mob rule" it is representative democracy. Please forward to all Commissioners & post on Meeting website. Thank you. Regards, Diane Rehak ( not part of a mob just a full time resident concerned resident of Leelanau County )